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THE 2018 WINTER HOLIDAY SPECIAL 
 

Celebrate the season with our annual festive holiday lunch! 
 

Roasted Chicken Leg, Steamed Veggies,  
Mashed potatoes with Gravy & 
a Homemade shortbread cookie  
 
Gluten-friendly option is available online. 
Available on the days we service your school for the month of December.  
 

 

DECEMBER SPECIALS 
 
For the month of December your child can enjoy:  

 
Meatball sub on a whole wheat bun 
Available in veg and halal options. 
 
These items are available as a combo or entrée only.  Visit us on-line to 
see our full menu. 
 

These specials are available only until December 21st.  Place your orders 
today! 
 
 

Newly added this month! 

 
Halal chicken fingers are now available on our everyday menu. 
 

 
 

Ordering is easy! 
 

Login to place your orders at www.kidskitchen.ca 
Orders are accepted until 10am the previous business day (on Friday for Monday orders).  A valid credit card 
is required. 
 
 

We’re here to help!  
Live customer service:  8am – 3pm   Monday to Friday. 
 
Holiday hours:   
Please note that the office will be closed for the Winter Break December 24, 2018 - January 4, 2019 inclusive. 
We will re-open on Monday, January 7th.  
 
 

Spend more quality time with your kids.  Leave the lunches to us! 
 

905.944.0210  |  www.kidskitchen.ca  |  information@kidskitchen.ca 

 


